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Bob Halgen’s 1953 Studebaker Commander 

 

Bob has been a Studebaker fan since he was a young boy, his parents having a 1954 Land Cruiser 

and brother with a 1937 Dictator.  In the early 80’s he purchased a 1951 ¾ Ton Truck for his 

construction business and a 1962 GT Hawk for his family car.  Since then, Bob has had and restored 

many others including some brand X’s as well.  

Currently Bob is Vice President of the San Diego Chapter, having previously served as president and 

treasurer.  

He spends his retired life traveling, building, and working on cars. 

 


